
 

 

Nightingale Concert   

A huge well done to all those children who took 

part in the Nightingale Concert last Friday. The 

children did an absolutely amazing job and the 

audience agreed!  

The concert raised £1,790 for the charity, so they 

are very pleased! The children will also be 

receiving certificates for their effort in due course. 
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Anti-Bullying  

At De Bohun we are constantly reviewing our practice to make sure it is the best it 

can be. This half-term we have reviewed the way we deal with accusations and 

instances of bullying. The Senior Leadership Team have written guidance on how 

the school will deal with this very important matter in the future. Please have a look 

at it on our website:  

http://www.debohun.enfield.sch.uk/Anti-Bullying-Guidance/ 



 

 

 

Who will win the attendance award this term?  

Please ensure your child is in school every day. 
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This week's attendance...

week's attendance points so far

SATS 

Workshop 

We will be holding a year 

six SATS information 

evening on Thursday 16 

March 2017. This is a great 

opportunity to ask any 

questions you may have 

about the upcoming tests. 

Save the 

date! 

The Friends are hosting the 

annual Fun Day on 

Saturday 1 July! 

We need as many 

volunteers as possible. If 

you can help please speak to 

the Main Office.  

 

 

Survey 

 

We are meeting with 

Enfield Catering on 

Tuesday. Please complete 

our survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey

.co.uk/r/6H3ZS6P 
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